
Weekly Overview
Welcome back! We have had a fantastic first few days at Girnhill. It has been wonderful to see 

all of you again. Welcome to our new families who join us for the first time. Reception children 

have settled into full time school very well and everyone gave a big thumbs up for their first 

dinner time in school today. Key Stage One children have returned to their new classes and 

have thoroughly enjoyed getting to know their new teachers and new daily routine. We are all 

very excited for what this year has in store.

Here are some photos of the children settling in to their new classrooms:
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Weekly Attendance
 

The class with the best attendance this week is OTTERS!

Dates for the Diary

Class Dojo
Class Dojo is our school communication platform. This should now be up and running in your 

new classes. For any new families who are not yet signed up to Class Dojo, please call the 

school office to speak to Miss Scaife.

Class Weekly Percentage

Badgers 94.41%

Rabbits 93.33%

Otters

100%

Foxes 95.06%

Date Activity

Wednesday 13th September KS1 Sports After School Club (3:15 - 4:00)

Wednesday 20th September 9:00am EYFS Parent Coffee Morning 

Wednesday 20th September KS1 Sports After School Club (3:15 - 4:00)

Thursday 21st September 9:00am KS1 Parent Coffee Morning



Parent Coffee Morning
We will be holding two parent coffee mornings week commencing 18th September. 

EYFS Parent Coffee Morning will take place at 9am on Wednesday 20th September.

KS1 Parent Coffee Morning will take place at 9am on Thursday 21st September.

It will be an opportunity for parents to come together, share a hot drink, a biscuit and find out 

about what will be taking place this year at Girnhill. We would love for you all to join us.

Harvest Festival
School will be hosting a Harvest Festival Celebration on Friday 29th September. EYFS 

celebration will be held at 9:00am in the school hall. KS1 celebration will be held at 2:30pm in 

the school hall. More information on the harvest festival will be sent out in due course.

Social Media
Please follow us on our social media platforms to see any key information and weekly 

learning that is taking place in school.

Miss Robinson, Acting Headteacher

 @IPMATGirnhill
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Thank you!


